
At this special time of year,
the Central Okanagan Branch,

National. Association of Federal Retirees wishes to
extend its deepest gratitude to the men and women

of Canada’s military and the RCMP,
many of them our members, for their
dedicated service to our country.

A special note of thanks to our wounded warriors
and those who made the ultimate sacrifice

for our freedom.

WE DO REMEMBER


